
 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

A new school year is upon us and perhaps it is a time to spark more art in your life! I welcome 
the opportunity to speak with you about your experiences and interests. 

Mark your calendars! We are involved in several exciting activities this fall. Join us at any of the 
following. Contact me for the details.  

September 18: ZIWA Sketching and Painting at Park im Gruene, Ruschlikon. 

November 9: Finissage of painting exhibition by Kathryn E. Bard at the medical practice of Dr. 
Urs Federspiel, Zurich. 

November 12 and 26: Art Workshops at the Helmshaus, Zurich. Sponsored by the 
ExpoTransKultur and Found in Translation Project.  

December 6: Kunst Weihnachtsmarkt at the Galerie Vogtei Herrliberg. 

Hope to see you soon! 

Kind and colorful regards, 

Kathie 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Kathryn E. Bard,  www.artmultifacet.com   artmultifacet@aol.com 

MultiArt STUDIO, Grütstrasse 18, 8704 Herrliberg, 078 638 47 82 
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